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AMERICAN RENOLIT CORPORATION 

04/28/2011 

To Whom It May Concern: 
This letter is to indicate that we wish to renew our license (Liconrse t# 13-24638-01). 

The proper application for renewal is in-process and will be submitted immediately upon 

completion. 

Kind regards, 

Timothy D. Jones 

Maintenance Supervisor and R.S.0, 
American Renolit Corporation 

Tele: 21 9-324-6886, ext. 2250 

Fax: 2 I 9-3244 51 0 
E-mail: tim.iones@renolit.com 

American RENOLIT Corporation 1207 E. Lincofnway La Porte, Indiana 46350-3987 
. Phone:(21 Q)324-6886 Fax:(PI 9)324-5332 
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American RENOLIT Corporation - A. - 
1207 E. Lincolnway, LaPorte, IN 40350 

Phone: (21 9) 324-6886 FAX: (21 9) 3245332 

0 U X 0 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
This message contains information that may be confidential and is intended only for the use of the 
addressee. Any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this information by anyone else is strictly 
prohibited, I f  you have received this in error, please notify us by telephone immediately at 
324-8880 so that we can arrange to retrieve it at no cost to you. Thank you. (21 0) 


